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Certificates  

K’sharn  Caught being good: for doing a 
great job and taking her librarian 

role very seriously 

Libby  For always lending a helping hand 
to those in need! 

Fraser  Caught Being Good for 
consistently having a positive 

attitude towards learning! 

Mekayla  For a fantastic effort in 
handwriting.  

 
Aubree  

Caught being good: for 
outstanding leadership on 

Thursdays when our Tuakana are 
at tech. 

 
Rimu  

For leading by example in Kapa 
Haka, and for being a great 

tuakana to our teina!   

 
Kobi   

For his dedication and effort in 
Kapa Haka 

 
Mekayla   

For her dedication and effort in 
Kapa Haka 

 
Cluster Matariki 27th June 
What a wonderful day. We are so proud of our 
tamariki for the way they participated in the 
powhiri and the kapa haka was amazing. We 

would like to thank all the parents and 
caregivers that helped out in anyway at the 
marae. You were an amazing team! A special 
thank you to Ken, Catherine and Jesse for their 
help and support before, during and after the 

event! A huge thank you also to Whaea Rawina 

for your patient and kind tuition of our tamariki. 

 

Playground bark 
We have had a truck load of bark dropped in the 
playground areas. Which will be spread in the 
high fall areas. Please keep an eye on the school 

over the holidays as we really do not want it all 
over the school grounds.  

 
Building project 
We have had notification that our much 
anticipated building project will get underway in 
the near future now that extra Ministry of 
Education funding has been secured. Our kura 

will have the main block and the library reroofed 

and new joinery installed. The toilet block will be 
upgraded and will include a reconfiguration that 
will also add an extra multi-purpose breakout 

space. We will work with the project manager to 
ensure the least possible amount of disruption to 
learning during the construction. 
 

ERO 
Leo Franks is our review partner from the 
Education Review office. He will be visiting our 
school on August the 28th and 29th. The purpose 
of the ERO is to evaluate and report on the 
education and care of learners in our kura. This 
process identifies areas of good performance 

and future growth. 

 
Career Expo  
Ruma Tuakana will be attending the Taranaki 
Careers Expo in New Plymouth on the 12th of 

August. This is a great opportunity to expose our 
learners to a wide range of career opportunities. 

 
Cross Country training 
This term is Tainui Cluster Schools Cross country 
at Mimitangiatua School. We will be training 

daily in Term 3. The cross country will be held in 
Week 5 on the 23rd of August. We will be 
transporting the kura to this event by bus. 
Further information will be sent out next term.  
 
School reports 
School reports have gone home with this 

newsletter. Please remember we are always 
happy to discuss your child’s learning and 
finding ways we can work together to support 
our learners. Please phone the office if you 
would like to organize a meeting with your 
child’s teacher. 
 

School Vision 
Thank you again to those who took the time to 
give their feedback to help us refresh our vision 
to reflect our community’s aspirations for our 
learners.  
After collating all of the feedback the Board 

worked together to refine the school vision.  
The Board carefully considered wording that 
would reflect the feedback received and here is 

the revised school vision. 
Growing and nurturing respectful, confident 
individuals who strive to achieve their full 
potential. 

 

Dates to remember  

July 

5th  Last day term 2  

22nd  Start of Term 3 

29th  Board Meeting @ School 7pm 

August 

12th  Career Expo @ New Plymouth 

13th    The Lines Company Safety Visit 1pm 

19th  Board Meeting @School 7pm 

23rd Tainui Cluster Schools Cross country 

at Mimitangiatua School. 

28th-29th   ERO Visit 
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Happy holidays see you 
back on the 22nd July. 

 Kindly sponsored by 

Gail & Eric Pratt 


